
 
Dear Philosophy Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC commends the department for its innovative use of podcasts. 
 
PRC notes the robust SLO course Assessment Findings/Reflections entered into TracDat. 
 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC recommends the department meet with the Articulation Officer 




